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Britannia Community Primary School                   

26th November – Autumn Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Finley W 

Year 1          -   Oli M 

Year 2          -   Esme L 

Year 3          -   Michael M 

Year 4          -   Millie S 

Year 5          -   Elijah R 

Year 6          -   Hamza A 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

What a week it has been for the school community! I am very grateful for all your support and kind words this week. The 

disruption COVID continues to have on our school community is upsetting for us all but I would like to thank you for engaging in 

testing of your children. The testing has identified a number of positive cases in school and we are hopeful that next week we 

should see cases start to reduce in the school community. The school remains in close contact with Public Health England who are 

providing valuable support and guidance. Our children at Britannia continue to amaze us all and they have shown great resilience 

in adapting to online lessons and learning once again. Decisions about the nativity and Lowry performance will be made next 

week but we are full of optimism and hope that these events will still take place in some form. 

Regrettably, we have made the decision to cancel all extra-curricular clubs until after the Christmas break when hopefully we will 

be able to mix once again. Further information regarding extra-curricular clubs will follow in due course.  

Events Next Week 

Year 5 Bikeability – children will need to wear warm clothes and come dressed for the weather. It is very cold and it is advisable 

that children have gloves and hats to keep warm.  

Next Friday is Christmas activity afternoon in school and children may come to school in their own clothes in exchange for the 

following:  

 R,1 and 2 – items for a children’s hamper. 

 3 and 4 chocolate 

 5 and 6 bottles 

Your child will be sent home with raffle tickets over the next few weeks and the draw will take place on Friday 10th December 

2021. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Longstaff 
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